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News from  
our neighbourhood
What’s happening in Division 9

With the dust starting to settle post 
election, I’ve been getting out and 
about meeting some of the great 
community groups that many of us 
are fortunate enough to have not 
needed in the past. 

I’ve been absolutely blown away 
by the number of volunteers from 
within our community who go about 
their days quietly helping others. 

I’d like to highlight the great work  
of Capalaba Meals on Wheels.  
I recently attended their AGM and 
learnt that these volunteers prepare 
and deliver around 400 meals a week 
to members of our community that 
are either aged or have a disability. 
If you’re able to lend a hand during 
the week, please either contact them 
directly or give me a call. I’d love to 
introduce you to them.

With the Redland Planning Scheme 
being reviewed over the next 
two years, I am keen to improve 
development outcomes in Division 
9. While I encourage the right 
development, the existing community 
should always be the first concern to 
any development approvals. 

It is clear that many of us don’t want 
over-development, as we’ve seen in 
suburbs like Coorparoo and Bulimba 

and the ongoing problems that 
come with it. My job is to represent 
the community and encourage you 
to contact me if you have ideas or 
concerns for Division 9.   

I am keen to assist with finding 
solutions to removing graffiti in 
known hot spots (example below). 
Please help me by calling Council  
on 3829 8999, email  
graffiti@redland.qld.gov.au or again, 
feel free to call me direct.

From my family to yours, have a 
very merry Christmas and a safe and 
wonderful New Year!

Cr Paul Gleeson

Dear residents

Cr Paul Gleeson
Tel: 3829 8620  0488 714 030
paul.gleeson@redland.qld.gov.au

If you'd like to keep up-to-date, follow me on Facebook 
  Paul Gleeson (Councillor Div 9 - Redlands)

Saturday 1 December 2012  
Norm Price Park –  

Redland Showgrounds 
From 3pm

Santa

Mirusia

Fireworks


